3. STREET PROSTITUTION
At the meeting of 19 December 2003 the Council resolved:

“That the Prostitution Reform Act Subcommittee investigate the matter of developing a liaison group
with the Council comprising the Police, Community and Public Health, Child Youth and Family and the
Safer Community Council to examine means of further controlling the perceived problems arising from
street prostitution.”

The Subcommittee decided to reconvene on Thursday 26 February 2004 at 1.30pm in the
No 3 Committee Room to agree on a list of groups and individuals to be invited to form the liaison

group.

Report of the Prostitution Reform Act Subcommittee to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


